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From: "J. C. Tumblin, OD, DOS" <jctchs44@nxs.net>
To: <contactknoxmpc.org>, <Mark.Donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 2/12/2008 12:25:22 PM
Subject: Agenda Item 2-D-08-RZ (Southeast Side of Tazewell Pike)

Dear Commissioners:

Regarding Agenda Item 2-D-08-RZ (Southeast Side of Tazewell Pike), 
Southwest of Anderson Road, Council District 4, Rezoning from No Zone to 
R-2 (General Residential)

Fountain City City Town Hall, Inc. requests that you take into serious 
advisement the information in the letter that you have received from the 
Tazewell Pike-Beverly Station Neighborhood Association.

Many wrongs were done in the development of Joshua's Landing and the 
neighborhood association is asking that you see that no further wrongs are 
permitted to happen.

Fountain City Town Hall supports this request.

Sincerely,

Mark Campen, Chair
Fountain City Town Hall

CC: "Michael Kane" <makane1@bellsouth.net>, ombroligo@aol.com        
<jhitch08@comcast.net>
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